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IMPORTANT DATES 

Thursday, 8th February Meet the teachers. 3.00-4.00pm 

Wednesday, 14th February JSC Grip Leadership Conference. 

Mon-Fri, 12th-23rd February SSG Meetings. 

Friday, 16th February Gr 1-6 Yallourn North Pool excursion. 

Mon-Fri, 19th-23rd February Gr 3 & 4 Swimming in Schools Program. 

Thursday, 22nd February  Questicon Science Circus incursion in the school gym. 

Mon-Fri, 26th Feb-1st March Gr 5 & 6 Swimming in Schools Program 

Friday, 1st March Preps start full time. Mon-Fri, 8.45-3.00. 

Wednesday, 6th March Gr 3-6 School Athletics. 

Monday, 11th March Labour Day Public Holiday. NO SCHOOL. 

Tuesday, 12th-15th March Gr 1 & 2 Swimming in Schools Program. 

Principals Report 

Welcome to the start of the 2024 school year 
Welcome to all in our community. It has been a great start to the 
school year with our children settling well into our school routine. 
Isn’t it ironic that the best days weather wise have come as school 

has returned!  

Recess and Lunchtimes 

SCHOOL COMMENCES     All grades    8.45  

RECESS 

Eat play lunch 11.00 – 11.10  Play 11.10  – 11.35 

LUNCH  

Eat lunch 1.35 – 1.45 Play 1.45 – 2.05 

DISMISSAL  All grades 3.00 

A reminder that our school gates open at 8.30 am. 

Meet the teacher 
We will be holding a meet the teacher event next Thursday from 3-

4, please see the attached flier. 

School Uniform 
Our school policy states : ‘Students not in the approved school 
uniform will be offered a school uniform in exchange for their non 

uniform for the duration of the school day.  

Quite simply, our school has purchased many additional school 
uniform items which will assist those students who for whatever 
reason are unable to attend in school uniform. All they will be 
required to do is go to the ‘Ready Room’ where the clothing that 
they are wearing to school will be hung on a coat hanger for the day 
and exchanged for whatever item of clothing they require to be in 
uniform. At the end of the day they return the item/s to exchange for 

the clothing they came to school in. 

Please remember that hats are required during Term 1 and make 

sure they have the student’s names on them. 

If any families are finding it difficult to purchase uniform please see 
the staff at ‘Our Place’ who have many uniform items to lend a hand 

with.  

Latrobe City Local Laws (email from Latrobe City) 
“Latrobe City Council would like to remind parents/guardians that 
during pickup/drop off times, observing road rules and parking 
restrictions is an important way to keep everyone safe. You can 
help by; 

Adhering to  parking signage,  
Not parking on nature strips, footpaths or passageways 

Not parking on or across a driveway or other way of access 

With the commencement of the school year, Local Laws Officers will 
be conducting patrols of school areas across the Latrobe City 
Council area, drivers committing offences may be issued with 

infringement notices.” 

Attendance Matters 
During 2023 we were really pleased with the increase in our school 
attendance rate. We have a number of incentives to encourage 
great attendance and we are starting off with a chance to win one of 
two brand new bikes and scooters for our Preps – see the attached 

information. 

Breakfast Program 

Our Breakfast Program will commence tomorrow. 

Chris Joustra, Principal. 



ASTHMA 
PLANS 

 

Hello lovely Parents/Caregivers,  
  
If your child has Asthma please provide the school 
with an up to date asthma plan. We strive to keep all 
students safe here at school. 

 

If you cannot get into a GP for an asthma plan there will be a GP Clinic at 
Morwell Central Primary School on 21st Feb 2024 & 20th March 2024. 
 

If you would like an appointment please call the School Nurse Catherine on 
0417 972 858 or 51341793. 
 

Netball Victoria and Morwell Netball Association are offering a FREE NetSetGo 
clinic at the Morwell Leisure Centre on Tue 13 Feb 2024 at 4.15pm. 

NetSetGo is the official starter program in netball for children aged 5 to 10! It’s an 
experience where children can make new friends, learn new skills, build confidence, and 
have fun! This free opportunity if for your children to get a taste of the program and to see 
what the fun is all about! 

A NetSetGo program will then be offered to the community beginning 19 March to 14 June 
2024 at the Morwell Leisure Centre. 







Issue 1 of Book Club must be submitted by Friday 9th February. 
 

Visit www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP or download the app to order online. 

Each order helps the school earn bonus points that we can order free books for 
the school library and Lexile program. Thanks, Mrs Maruzza. 


